
Alpha Kappa Alpha Sorority, Incorporated 

Theta Omega Chapter 

Executive Committee Meeting  Thursday, February 25, 2016 

 

Good evening Sorors,  

The Mentoring Committee a new focus under Madame Supreme’s Launching New 
Dimensions of Membership “we must retain, support, engage and uplift each Soror as 
she works to grow personally, professionally and in AKA.”   

As a newly formed Theta Omega committee the Mentoring Committee was not included 
in the 2016 Operating Budget. As the chairman of the committee I am requesting $500 
for use during the year to conduct a program kickoff along with additional informative 
workshops (possibly in conjunction with other Theta Omega committees) and group 
activities.        

Sisterly requested,  

 

Soror Consuela M. Vanderford McLin 

Mentoring Committee Chairman  


